
BOURNE ELSEA PARK CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore 

Acting Head of School: Mr P Bellamy 

Sandown Drive                Tel: 426968 

Bourne 

  
24th March 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,                           

 

YEAR 2 ASSEMBLY  

 

You will remember from Mrs Moore’s letter dated 2nd February that we had to postpone our 

Year 2 assembly.  Our fabulous children have since been busy practising and would love to 

showcase their assembly to you on Thursday 21st April 2022 at 9.10 a.m. 

 

As Mrs Moore said in her letter dated 24th February, we are continuing to take a measured 

approach to the lifting of COVID restrictions in order to keep our school community as safe 

as possible while we still have a number of cases in our school.  We have reviewed our ‘live’ 

COVID-19 risk assessment and at present expect to be able to invite you all into school.  

However, we will review the situation again after Easter and let you know if the situation 

changes. 

 

Access to school will be via the wooden gates and through the fire exit doors straight into 

the hall.   

 

Thank you for your continued support and we are really looking forward to seeing you all on 

the 21st April. 

 

Kind regards 

 
Mr P Bellamy 

Acting Head of School 
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